
 

 
Lunenburg, July 7th, 2016 

  
An important member in the local economy for over 28 years, Composites Atlantic Limited has 
recently undergone a major change in company ownership and structure and is now known as 
STELIA Aerospace North America, a division of STELIA Aerospace (France), the third largest 
aerospace manufacturer in the world, employing over 6600 people and specializing in 
aerostructures, systems integration and pilot and business/first-class passenger seats.  
 
STELIA Aerospace North America is proud of its success and the time is right to share it with 
the wider community. The success of our 2014 Family Day confirmed that people are eager to 
know what goes on inside our facility and it is with great pleasure that we announce our plans to 
expand our guest list for our first Open House event!  
 
On Saturday, July 9th from 10:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m., we invite media, staff, community 
members, potential and existing customers, and our valuable business associates to meet our 
Managing Director and employees while learning more about our products and services. 
Activities include a guided tour, BBQ lunch and a job-fair-style exhibit where volunteer staff will 
be present to answer questions, explain the global footprint of the corporation and its divisions, 
and provide expertise about our business, our goals and our future. 
 
Location: 71 Hall Street, Lunenburg, NS 
 
Program itinerary: 
 
10:00 am Registration  
 
10:15 am  Our Managing Director, Claude Baril, will officially welcome guests and introduce 

the leadership team. 
10:30 am  Volunteers will guide visitors through a tour of the plant, providing an engaging and 

first-hand description of what we do, the parts we make, the materials we use, how 
we make them and what they are for. 

11:30 am BBQ lunch will be offered to all our guests  
 
01:30 pm Closing 
 
We will showcase sophisticated design software and processing equipment, the materials we 
use, laboratory testing, as well as actual parts. Visitors will be very impressed at the high level of 
knowledge contained in our small East Coast community.  
 
Due to time, space and resource constraints, we recommend coming as early as possible 
to secure a place on the “first-come, first-served” guided tour schedule. You won’t want to 
miss this unique and enlightening event! 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Deborah Stevaux       
deborah.stevaux@stelia-aerospace.com     
Tel: (902) 634-8448 ext. 5342     
www.stelia-northamerica.com     
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